FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
September 2014

Dear Management Team,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Current Fundraising events:

The Chocolate Drive is almost finished with money still being collected. Liz Vrhovsek is expertly running that event. 

Some of the Fundraising team met at my place recently and we put the Christmas Raffle baskets together. We have 12 prizes so far ranging in value from $200-$400. A few items need to be added to the Christmas hamper and the tickets will be organised in the next week. 

The next event is the Barefoot Bowls at The Hills (Bowling) Club, Baulkam Hills. Liz van Miltenburg has a contact there and the date of Sunday 2nd November has been held for us. Expected starting time would be around 1.30pm. It is possible to have lunch there for $15 (including one drink). I don’t envisage that our profit margin from this will exceed $600, but the event will be a great social family time for the chorus. We have lots of prizes for both bowlers and spectators. We will start asking for definite numbers in the next few weeks. 

All the best,

Karen Totaro
FR Committee
ktotaro@mac.com
